
1

Allison, Rick

From: Virginia Lopez [virginia@petro-fs.com]
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 3:05 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: SPENCER 21-13 - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400135873) for Orr Energy LLC

Hi Rick, 

 

1) I approve you changing the sensitive area designation to Yes. Noted that a COA will not be required since a 

closed loop system will be used. 

2) Noted that the form 2 and 2A will not be approved until the associated Spencer Tank Battery 2A is approved. I 

will be in contact regarding this if operator has comments. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Virginia L. Lopez 

Regulatory Analyst, PFS, llc 

303-928-7128  ext. 236 

Cell: 720-384-9680 

 

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 12:48 PM 

To: Virginia Lopez 

Subject: SPENCER 21-13 - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400135873) for Orr Energy LLC 

 

Hi Virginia, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the SPENCER 21-23 well location in the NESW 

Sec21 T7N R65W, Weld County and requests Orr Energy’s approval of the following changes to the Form 2A: 

 

1) Water Resources:  Multiple water wells exist in the south half of Section 21 that indicate the depth to water 

at this location is 20 feet or less.  Several of these water wells are related to a gravel pit in the SE quarter of 

Section 21.  In most cases the water well data is contained on the scanned water well logs on the DWR 

database.  Therefore, the likelihood of shallow ground water at the location makes the location a sensitive 

area.  Please approve me changing the Sensitive Area Designation from No to Yes.  Since Orr Energy is 

drilling closed loop and no pits are proposed at the location, a COA will not be required. 

2) Construction Date: Note that the Form 2 and 2A will not be approved until the associated Spencer Tank 

Battery Form 2A is approved (approximately March 21 or 22). 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

 


